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Here are a few highlights happening across the district this month. 

Site Visits 

Piedmont 
Lester Park 
Congdon 
Ordean East 
Rockridge 

Secondary Course Registration and Master Schedule Development 

● Students have completed course registration for the 2018-2019 school year. 
● The principals will be working collaboratively with Dr. Cary and I to review course requests 

and determine number of sections of each course. 
● This is the first step in developing a master school schedule and determining staffing 

allocation. 

Stakeholder Engagement 

Staff: 

● The superintendent, CFO and I will be meeting with staff over the next few months in an 
effort to hear from a variety of staff groups regarding issues in terms of strengths and areas 
for improvement. 

● The purpose of these sessions is to provide staff the opportunity to give input on district 
priorities in upcoming months and years. 

Community: 

● The superintendent and other district leaders are preparing three “Think Kids” sessions at 
the end of March. 

● The purpose of these sessions is to share information with our community about the 
important work we have been focused on in recent years to improve students outcomes. 
Additionally, we will seek input in regard to areas to focus on for priorities in upcoming 
years. 

 

 

 


